From: publicaccess@cherwell-dc.gov.uk [mailto:publicaccess@cherwell-dc.gov.uk]

Sent: 16 July 2011 11:17

To: Public Access DC Comments; Paul Ihringer

Subject: PublicAccess for Planning - Application Comments (11/00114/F)

PublicAccess for Planning  - Application Comments (11/00114/F)

"G.E. & J.A. Atkins" has used the PublicAccess for Planning website to submit their comments on a Planning Application.  You have received this message because you are the Case Officer for this application or because this is a designated mailbox for PublicAccess comments submissions.

Comments were submitted at 16/07/2011 11:17:05 from 

Application Summary

-------------------

Application Number: 11/00114/F

Address:

Wincote

Cow Lane

Steeple Aston

Oxfordshire

OX25 4SG

Proposal:

Demolition in part of existing main house and outbuildings and the erection of a new residential dwelling

Case Officer:

Paul Ihringer

Customer Details

----------------

Name:

G.E. & J.A. Atkins

Address:

Summer Place

24 Grange Park

Steeple Aston

Oxfordshire

OX25 4SR

Customer objects to the Planning Application.

Comments:

The destruction of a beautiful village house, to be replaced by a hideous monstrosity within a designated conservation area beggars belief.  The actual design leads us to question its use as a commercial venture rather than a private dwelling.

We are also concerned about the amount of traffic around the junction of Cow Lane and Paines Hill, which is currently difficult enough for both cars and pedestrians.  The thought of construction traffic over a period of time presents a nightmare scenario, especially on a school route.

We regularly walk the area with family and friends young and old, and we are concerned for our safety as well as the desecration of an area of outstanding natural beauty. 
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